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From: Randall Fox <RBFox@reetzfox.com>

Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 12:07 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: FW: SBCTAC Opposes County's Proposal to Increase Env. Health Dept. Fees Charged to
Businesses

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Chair and Board Members,

Mike Stoker makes a good point on proposed EHS fee increases. Why are fees higher in SB County than
nearby counties for the same work?

Randy

Confidentiality Notice: This message is meant only for the use of the intended recipient, and may
contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Please do not forward this email. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately at frontdesk@reetzfox.com
and please delete this message from your system. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Randall Fox, Esq.

Reetz, Fox & Bartlett LLP

116 E. Sola Street

Santa Barbara, CA93101
805.965.0523/805.564.8675
rbfox@reetzfox.com
www.reetzfox.com

From: Mike Stoker <mikestoker@8895317.mailchimpapp.com>

Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 10:17 AM

To: Randall Fox <RBFox@reetzfox.com>

Subject: SBCTAC Opposes County's Proposal to Increase Env. Health Dept. Fees Charged to Businesses
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